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 The ad valorem collected by the Tax Collector and settled to our school 
district in January was significant enough to begin the reporting to the 
Board of Trustees each month until the end of the school year 2013-2014. 
The report also includes a history of collections from 2004-2005 through the 
current collections allowing a comparison over the past years.  

 
           The collections received in January were a higher percentage than any of 

the years since 2004-05. This percentage increase probably means that we 
will see a drop in the percentage in February and/or March. 

 
 
 (TPSD Goal #4, TPSD Policy #D Fiscal Management) 
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